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May 27, 2003 
  
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following 
members present: Glen Leitch, Chairman, Warren Ploeger and Steve Roberts. Also 
present was County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Marla Hathhorn  
  
Glen Leitch opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m. 
  
SHERIFF 

Lamar Shoemaker, Sheriff, reported on the Memorial Day weekend. Also discussed were 
possible grants for the new correctional facility.  
  
MINUTES 

Motion by Steve Roberts to accept the May 19, 2003 minutes. Seconded by Warren 
Ploeger. Motion carried. 
  
CUSTODIAN APPLICATIONS 

Seventeen applications for the part-time Custodian position were received. The 
applications will be reviewed and applicants will be notified for interviews on Monday, 
June 2, 2003. 
  
CONSORTIUM DRUG-TESTING 
Buzz Siebenmorgen, Custodian, will be removed from the Consortium CDL drug-testing 
pool, as he will no longer be required to carry a CDL. 
  
LAWN-MOWING BID OPENING 
Seven bids were received for mowing and trimming the Courthouse Lawn. The bids were 
as follows: Lawn Pride at $55.00 per mowing; Steven Holt at $40.00 per mowing; Mike 
Nuzum at $80.00 per mowing; Nichols Lawn Care at $90.00 per mowing; Jacob’s Lawn 
Service at $198.00 per mowing; Lawns & More at $85.00 per mowing: and Stephen 
Harness at $225.00 per mowing. Motion by Steve Roberts to accept the Lawn Pride bid 
of $55.00 per mowing. Seconded by Warren Ploeger. Motion carried. 
  
2004 BUDGET HEARINGS 
Budget hearings will be scheduled for July 7 and July 14, 2003. 
  
Motion to adjourn by Glen Leitch.  Seconded by Warren Ploeger. Motion carried, 
meeting adjourned at 10:43 a.m. 
 


